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Miss S Neary 
 

 
 

Friday 3rd November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2024 leavers hoody for 
your child. We are working with Fizz Hoodies, the UK's premier supplier of hoodies, and are eagerly 
anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at Elmgrove before leaving for 
secondary school.  
 
We are in the process of compiling an order. The hoodies will be in the colour ‘Oxford Navy’ and have a 
large ‘24’ print on the back, containing the names of all students in the Year Group, and will also feature an 
embroidered logo on the front. 
 
All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a hoody. It is essential that their orders are placed in 
plenty of time so that they don't miss out. There will only be one order; students will not be able to place 
orders after Monday 18th March 2024. The cost for a hoody is £12.00 (£8.00 for those children who are in 
receipt of pupil premium). 
 
If you would like to buy a hoody please make sure you hand in the slip and pay via parent pay by Monday 
18th March 2024. I cannot stress this deadline enough, as we do not want anyone to be disappointed! The 
school will not be ordering any spare hoodies, so if your child later wishes they'd ordered one once they see 
everyone’s hoodies, unfortunately it will be too late! 
 
So please don't miss out. To purchase an Elmgrove Primary School 2024 Leavers Hoody, simply submit 
payment via parent pay and fill in the slip at the bottom of this letter and ask your child to hand it in to Mrs 
Ball. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

JBall 
Mrs Ball 
Year 6 Leader 
 
              
 

Please circle to select one size option: 
 
Name:                                           Class: 

 

 
Child Sizes:   
Age 5-6: 28" 

Age 7-8: 30" 

Age 9-11: 32" 

Age 12-13: 34”  

 

Adult Sizes:  

XS – 32” chest 

S - 36" chest 

M – 40” chest  

L – 44” chest 

XL – 48” chest    

XXL - 52” chest 

 


